
Submission on publicly notified proposal for plan change 30: Wanganui District Plan 

To: Wanganui District Council 

Name of the submitter: New Zealand Transport Agency 

This is a submission on proposed Plan Change 30 to the operative Wanganui District Plan which seeks 

to update designations in the plan. 

The specific provisions of the proposal to which this submission relates are: 

The inclusion of designations D207 to D215 in the schedule of designations. These designations 

cover state highways 3 and 4 as they pass through the Wanganui District Council area. This 

submission also relates to the deletion from the Schedule of Designations of designations D216 to 

D221 which were in the name of the New Zealand Transport Agency and provided for a bypass of part 

of the Wanganui urban area. 

The Agency's submission is: 

That it supports the designations included and deleted above as these were requested by the Agency 

when the Council sought advice on the future of the Agency's designations in the Plan. 

The Agency seeks the following decision from the Council: 

That Council confirms the designations included in the Schedule as outlined above and the deletions 

also as outlined above. 

The Agency wishes to be heard in support of its submission. If others make a similar submission the 

Agency will consider presenting a joint case with them at the hearing. Also if Council wishes to hold 

prehearing discussions the Agency is happy to participate. 

Signature of submitter 

Alan Catchpole 

Principal Planner pursuant to delegated authority 

Address for service: 

Alan Catchpole 

06 953 6069 

alan.catchpole@nzta.govt.nz  
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